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At the staff meeting of September 25, 1951 Dr. Warren indicated 
that it would be most desirable to be sure that Dr. Joseph G. 
Hamil ton, Crooker Laboratory, University of California, Berkeley, 
is invited to participate in the test as a working observer for 
the JANGLE underground shot, and possibly the BUSTER tower shot. 
Dr. Hamilton not only has had experience in the early weapons 
teste,but has for the past several years served as a top civilian 
scientific advisor to the Chief' of the Chemical Corps, and is 
familiar not only with the contamination aspects of the problem 
but also the Ri'f work of the Chemical Corps and the large H.E. 
underground burst and associated phenomena of' base surge forma­
tion and cloud drift. 

Copy to W. D. Claus 
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At the staff' meeting of September 25, 1951 Dr. Warren indicated 
that it would be most desirable to be sure that Dr. Joseph G. 
Hamilton, Crooker Laboratory, University of California, Berkaley, 
is invited to participate in the test as a working obsal'ftr for 
the JANGIB underground shot, and possibly the BOSDB. taw.r shot. 
Dr. Hamilton not only has had experience in tbs •arq weapons 
testf,but bas for the past several yea.rs sel"fttd as a top civilian 
scientific advisor to the Chief of' the Chemical Corps, and ia 
familiar not only with the contamination a.speota of the problem 
but also the RVl work of the Chemical Corps and the large H.E. 
underground burst and associated phenomena of base surge forma­
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